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24 October 2008 
 
Mr Robert Wright  
General Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Operations 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35 The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne  VIC  3000 
Fax: (03) 9663 3699 
 
Copy to 
Caitlin Garner 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
E-mail: caitlin.garner@accc.gov.au 

Public Policy and Communications 
 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  
Unit 11, Level 2 
11 National Circuit 
BARTON  ACT  2600 
 
 
Telephone 02 6208 0740 
Facsimile 02 9261 8390 
 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Wright 

ACCC’s Draft Decision in relation to Telstra’s domestic transmission capacity service (DTCS) 
exemption applications of 21 December 2007 - submission 

I refer to the Commission’s Draft Decision in relation to Telstra’s four (4) domestic transmission 
capacity service (DTCS) exemption applications of 21 December 2007 (“Second set of 
Applications”). 

Telstra attaches its submission in response to the Draft Decision with respect to the Second set of 
Applications. 

Telstra’s submission in Attachment 1 contains information confidential to Telstra.  Attachment 1 
contains two versions of a Market Clarity report.  One confidential version is available only to the 
Commission and has “ACCC only” on the title page of the report.  The other confidential version is 
available to interested parties subject to confidentiality undertakings.   

A public version of the submission is provided also in Attachment 2. 

Telstra is happy for this letter to be published on the Commission’s website. 

If you have any questions about this letter or the attachments to it, please contact Paul 
McLachlan on 02 9298 5559.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 
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Attachment 1: Telstra Submission (confidential version) 

============ 

Attachment 2: Telstra Submission (public version) 


